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Regulatory changes effective October 1, 2019 
 

 
Dear Group Administrator: 
 
We are writing to inform you about regulatory changes that may affect pharmacy co-payments for some of 
your employees. Your group previously purchased or renewed into one or more of our 2019 plans prior to the 
time that these regulatory changes were made. The affected co-payment amounts were different at the time 
of your group’s purchase or renewal. As a result of these changes, your employee’s co-payments will change 
on October 1, 2019. 
 
What is changing?   
Tier 1 co-payments have been changed as reflected in the enclosed table. 
 
These changes are being made to address regulatory requirements. Affected members will receive a letter 
outlining the changes. Included in that letter will be a table that will provide the copayments prior to  
October 1, 2019 and the copayment October 1, 2019 and after. Also, the Evidence of Coverage (EOC), will be 
amended for each affected plan. To obtain a copy of the 2019 EOCs, and the amendments, log 
onto https://employer.anthem.com/eea/public/login.  
 
Please note: your employees will receive instructions on how get their EOC and amendment. 
 
We value your partnership and remain committed to you and your employees. As always, if you have 
questions please contact your agent or call our Customer Service team at 1-855-854-1429.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colin Havert 
Vice President and General Manager  
California Small Group Business 


